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Description automatically generated]The Hidalgo County Road Department will be striping the pavement, installing speed bumps and signage Lee Trevino in Glen Acres over the next two weeks.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  These improvements are necessary due to many safety concerns brought to us by residents in the area.  If you have any questions, you can contact Hidalgo County Road Supervisor, Fernando Marquez at 575-538-1263 and/or County Manager, Tisha Green at 575-590-7662.

Thank you
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